
THE BUILDING AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE recommends A.S.A.S.

—HVAC Division to provide and install 2 GE PTAC wall units with 

new sleeves, thermostats, and grilles with 5 year parts and com-

pressor warranty and 1 year labor—$3,179.00.   

 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU to all Sunday School classes and everyone 

that donated to the Thanksgiving Dinner boxes.  Through your 

generosity, we will have 38 dinner boxes to distribute to families 

in our community this year for Thanksgiving.  We appreciate the 

Youth and Youth leaders joining in to distribute these boxes on 

Saturday November 19th at our church.  May God bless each of 

you.  —One Harvest Food Ministry Team 

 

DEAR CHURCH FAMILY:  I want to thank everyone for the cards, 

prayers, and kind thoughts I’ve received since the passing of my 

grandmother.  She lived a long and full life of 95 years.  My family 

and I all know she is in a much better place and one day we will 

see her again!  —Donna Phillips 
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